NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will consider
the following items in a public hearing Wednesday, June 14
at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler
Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550:

1. Request to rezone from Residential, Single Family (“R-
1”) District to Residential, Duplex (“R-2”) District for
a property located at 514 E. Filmore, bearing a legal
description of Lot 4, Block 123, Harlingen Original
Townsite. Applicant: Rebeca E. Lopez

2. Request to rezone from Planned Development District
(“PD”) to Residential, Multi-family (“M-2”) District for a
property located on the east side of West New Hampshire
Street approximately 1,200 ft south of Expressway 83,
bearing a legal description of Lot 2, USBP Subdivision.
Applicant: David Chacon

3. Request to amend the Flood Damage Prevention
Ordinance, Section 105 of the Harlingen Code of
Ordinances. Applicant: City of Harlingen

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission
will hold a public hearing to consider the items at 5:30 p.m.,
Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at the City Hall Town Hall located
at 118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.




